The Buzz @ NNPS T3, W4, 2019

Dear Parents and carers,

Thank you all for celebrating Education Week 2019 with us. The staff and stu-
dents celebrated a fun filled week of learning. Thanks to those of you who
were able to visit our open classrooms. We always enjoy your visits and en-
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thusiastic participation in our lessons.

The mysterious eggs provided a wonderful opportunity for writing. We hope
to put together a book of student work to demonstrate how one activity can

provide so many opportunities for teaching and learning. Thank you to the UPCOMING DATES

staff and parents that assisted with making the story survive the week. OF INTEREST:
Traffic warning.

| just want to remind you all that the road through the University Village is a 19TH AUGUST
public road, open to traffic. | was reminded of this myself this morning while | MU“SICA V,!VA
was taking in the blue sky and birds and found myself in the path of a moving AHECL
vehicle. | know it is a wonderful hill to ride, skate and run down but please 20TH AUGUST
remind your children that the area where the zebra crossing is marked is ac- BOOK PARADE

tually an intersection.
30TH AUGUST

Please also remember that the car park is for staff only and not available for WEAR IT PURPLE

parents to park. DAY
Wakakirri

. . . 4TH SEPTEMBER
Congratulations again to the wonderful staff, students and parents involved ZONE ATHLETICS
in Wakakirri this year. The months of preparation culminated in a wonderful
performance at the NIDA Parade Theatre on Monday night. Thank you to the 6TH SEPTEMBER
staff and parents who spent so much time preparing a wonderful perfor- STAGE 1
mance. EXCURSION

ROYAL BOTANICAL

Good Luck GARDENS
Good luck to the students in the combined Darlington Newtown North Bands WKS 8/9/10
who will be performing in the Australian School Band and Orchestra festival PARENT
next week. INTERVIEWS

Congratulations and good luck to our Eisteddfod Performers and Public
g & , , _ 11TH SEPTEMBER

Speakers. They have worked very hard to achieve their exceptional results. P&C MEETING

Thanks also to Ms Foster who has worked hard with the students to develop

their skills. 13TH SEPTEMBER

ART SHOW
Mobile Muster

If you have any old mobile phones at home and do not know how to recycle 27TH SEPTEMBER
them we currently have a Mobile Muster Box in the front office. You can SRC TALENT SHOW
bring them in and they will be properly recycled. The collection will be availa-

27TH SEPTEMBER
ble for another two weeks. LAST DAY OF TERM




Principals news continued

Changes in the office

Please note that Libby will be on leave for the next two weeks and Sue will be on leave until further no-
tice. Heather will be working in the office replacing Sue while she is on leave and Shona will be helping out
on the front desk while Libby is away. We wish Libby happy travels and hope that Sue is well on the road
to recovery. Thank you to Heather and Shona who are very busily learning how to run our front office.

Air conditioning
Our school cooling project is underway with equipment being delivered and after hours work scheduled

to start on Monday. It is anticipated that work will be finished by the end of the term ready for the first
hot day of summer in term 4.

Hoping you all have an enjoyable and relaxing weekend
Elizabeth

Book Week

Reading is wy

SECRET POWER ~ BOOK WEEK

Tuesday 20th August:
Book week Parade
Come dressed as a character from a book.
Parade at 9am on the grassy area.

Grandparents Morning Tea and Book Sale

aasookweek i The P&C are holding a morning tea and a
23 August 2019 L1

seos e book sale for grandparents/special people

www.cbea.org.au



WAK AKIRRI

Australias Largest Performing Arts Event for Schools

What an amazing night!

Congratulations to the Wakakirri group for an amazing performance on Monday night. Mr
Breen, Caitlin and | were so proud of every single student in our Wakairri group. The
students behaved and performed so well and took out The Spirit of Wakakirri Award. This
award goes to the school with students that show support and kindness to their peers,
teachers and the other schools. Keep an eye out in the week 6 newsletter for recounts from

some of our Wakakirri students!

2019 “Slok




